Lenzi, Chelsea

From: Alena Simon <alenasimon09@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, July 3, 2018 10:13 AM

To: sbcob

Subject: Support: "You Draw the Lines"

Dear SB County Board of Supervisors,

| am writing to voice my support for the "You Draw the Lines" ordinance and in opposition to the "Reason
in Government" initiative. | appreciate that the You Draw the Lines ordinance would screen the applicant
pool for robust qualifications rather than pulling people at random who may not have previously

been engaged in the political process. It's also concerning to me that the RIG ordinance would exclude

any public employees or public employee union bargainers from serving.
Thanks you for your time,
Alena Simon

1600 Garden St. #28
SB CA 93101



Lenzi, Chelsea

From: Sally H <sbhearon@hotmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, July 3, 2018 10:21 AM

To: sbcob

Subject: | support the Independent Redistricting and Voting Rights Protection Commission

Dear Board Supervisors:

| support the Santa Barbara Citizens’ Independent Redistricting & Voting Rights Protection Commission which
will be discussed at today's Board meeting. It is important that this "You Draw the Lines" county ordinance be
put on the November ballot for a vote by the residents of our country. It will create a more transparent and
better redistricting process than the Reason In Government (RIG) proposal.

Thank you,
Sarah Hearon
Santa Barbara 93103



Lenzi, Chelsea

From: Robbie Jaffe <robbiejaffe@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, July 2, 2018 4:12 PM

To: sbcob

Subject: Support for 'You Draw the Lines'
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

To: Honorable Members of the Santa Barbara County Board of Supervisors
From: Roberta Jaffe and Stephen Gliessman, District 5 Residents

Date: July 2, 2018
Re: Support to place "You Draw the Lines' Initiative on the November Ballot

As voters in District 5 and as residents who have engaged with issues before the Board of Supervisors that
affect our area, we are strong supporters of a robust plan to redraw BOS District lines post the 2020 census.
"You Draw the Lines' provides this option, through a prescribed screening process for selecting the Commission
members and an extended opportunity for community engagement in the process. :

We appreciate that the Board of Supervisors is moving toward making this a more fair and unbiased process.
And in comparing the two initiatives being considered, "You Draw the Lines' is much more robust. We urge you

to place this initiative on the ballot for the voters to decide.

Thank you for your consideration.



